
Update on application to the Research and Ethics Committee 

 

Applicants to the Research and Ethics Committee on Education are informed as hereunder:  

 

1. Those wishing to undertake research in or on any of the pre-primary, primary, 

secondary, TVET and Special Education Needs sectors are invited to contact the 

Office of the Chief Technical Officer (cto-office@govmu.org) at the Ministry of 

Education and Human Resources for further information on the new process to obtain 

approval for those sectors.  

 

2. Those wishing to undertake research in and on the Tertiary Education sector are 

invited to contact their respective Head of Institution for further information on the new 

process for those sectors.  

 

3. The above also applies to those who have applied to the Research and Ethics 

Committee and who have not yet obtained a formal communication. 
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